
Extract from the 58gh Licensing Meeting of the Environmental Protection Agency, 
held on 17 August 2009 at Headquarters, Johnstown Castle Estate, CO Wexford 

Recommended Decision on an Application for a Review of a Waste Licence 
Licensee: Wallace Recycling Limited 

Unit 14-17 
Mullingar Business Park 
Mullingar 
CO Westmeath 

Register of Licence No: WO197-02 

The Directors considered a recommendation from the Office of Climate, 
Licensing and Resource Use that the Agency approve the Recommended 
Decision to grant a Waste Licence. The following documentation was 
submitted: Recommended Decision and summary report of the Inspector. The 
Directors noted that this is a review of Waste Licence No. WO197-01, issued 
by the Agency on 14 September 2005. 

A copy of the licence application was available electronically. 

K Creed gave a verbal presentation. 

Inspector’s Report 
The Directors noted the Inspector’s Report. 

Recommended Determination 
Condition 
8.13.4 Amend to read: . . . end-of-life vehicle) according to the Waste 

Acceptance and Characterisation Procedures of Condition 8.11 
above. 

Following discussion, the Directors decided to grant a licence, as modified, to 
Wallace Recycling Limited, for their facility at Unit 14-1 7, Mullingar Business 
Park, Mullingar, CO Westmeath, Register of Licence No WO197-02, subject to 
the conditions as set out in the licence. 


